
 

We are pleased to announce the Winter 2018 Citizen’s Police Academy!! 

We are looking to see who is interested in this awesome opportunity – Are you??? 

A class of up to 25 will be seated for our Winter Academy.   Classes will meet on Thursday nights, 

beginning on January 11, 2018, from 6-10 PM, at the Police Department for 8 consecutive weeks.   

This is a great opportunity to meet with our dedicated staff as they “teach” you about our Department, the 

services we offer, and the “ins and outs” of our operation. 

Applicants must: 

 be at least 16 years of age. 

 not have any felony convictions. 

 not have any misdemeanor or D.W.I. arrests within the last five (5) years  

 not be currently under investigation 

 pass a limited background check conducted by the Old Saybrook Police Department. 
 be an Old Saybrook resident or business owner  

 (If we gave you a ticket or warning – you’re good to go! ) 

When you graduate you will: 

 not get a police badge, uniform, taser, or gun 

 not be able to install lights and sirens in your car 

 have learned much about your police department 

 have met and formed friendships with your Old Saybrook Police Officers and Department 

Employees 

 Have had a blast and left wanting more – perhaps a future “Advanced Citizens Police 
Academy!” 

If you are interested please submit your name, address, telephone number and a short paragraph on why 

you would like to be part of the next Citizen Police Academy Class by emailing 

recruitment@oldsaybrookpolice.com or by contacting the Department at 860-395-3142. 

We will be contacting those who are interested in the beginning of December to complete the application 

process! 

We are very excited!! 
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